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I am opposed to the enactment of this bill and infringing on our constitutional rights. 
Maine has a really good yellow flag law when implemented properly neither violates 
the constitution nor makes people unsafe.
Investigations proved the laws on the books were not followed correctly and led to the
tragedy in Lewiston, however it brought light to the lack of training for law 
enforcement about the yellow flag laws and now that law has been used successful 
many times. Spend money on more training not more infringement on Mainers 
constitutional guaranteed rights.


